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MEDIA RELEASE 
Public hearing for the inquiry into the Inland Rail project and regional New South Wales 

On Monday 13 September the Legislative Assembly Committee on Investment, Industry and Regional 
Development will hold its second public hearing into the Inland Rail project and regional New South 
Wales. 

The hearing will commence at 10.15am and will be broadcast live on the NSW Parliament's website. 

"The Committee looks forward to hearing from Moree Plains Shire Council and Coonamble Shire 
Council at the public hearing, as we continue to look at what needs to be done to ensure that regional 
communities experience real benefits as a result of the Inland Rail project", the Committee Chair and 
Member for Albury, Mr Justin Clancy MP said.   

Further information about the inquiry, including the terms of reference, copies of submissions and 
transcripts from the public hearings can be obtained by visiting the Committee's website.  
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